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I am an Oregon State Licensed Contractor. I oppose the Tire Tax due to the fact that 

it unfairly targets hard working men and women who trave 

l to job sites with trucks and trailers to make a living and support our families. The 

fuel prices we have to pay to transport or building materials includes a tax. 

I strongly oppose this NEW TAX. 


